COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD
General Meeting
July 12, 2001

The meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held July 12, 2001 at St Andrews Presbyterian Church.
Diane Eardley opened the meeting at 7:00. The book sale and new members tea began at 5:30.

Announcements:

. There will be no board meeting in July. The next board meeting will be the third Thursday in

August.

Over one hundred quilts were given to “Adventures in Caring”. Karen Fox thanked the guild
members and introduced a Raggedy Ann who then read a moving story about Nova, a
woman who received one of our quilts.

There 1s a Flynn Quilting Machine in the library and members may check it out for a month.
During the first half of the meeting, the annual book sale netted $420.00.

Nancy Lewis won the panty raid quilt.

Members were reminded to sign up for the September painting/dyes workshop. July was the
first month sign-ups were permitted. No workshop in August.

Members are encouraged to bring unwanted sewing and craft related items for our silent
auction.

Jan Beckert won the Block of the Month.

Diane Eardley authorized the break at 7:45. The program speakers were quilt guild members: Diane
Eardley, Ruth Walters, Linda Cassirer and Judy Gorrindo.

Respectively submitted
Margaret Dear



